
 

                            
          _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

         

April 11, 2019 

 

Dear Law Enforcement Executive: 

 

The Wisconsin Association of Women Police is accepting nominations for our annual awards ceremony. 

Nominations for the 2019 calendar year will be presented at our 2020 Training Conference in March, 2020. The 

WAWP has three award categories including: the Mary Rita Ostrander Leadership Award, Woman Police 

Officer of the Year Award, and Merit Award. These awards provide an opportunity for you to recognize 

someone from your agency who you feel should be recognized by other law enforcement professionals around the 

state. 

 

To nominate a deserving officer, please provide the following information. Deadline is Jan 31, 2020 (postmarked).  

 

       AWARD CATEGORY:______________________________________________________ 

 

 
 

Wisconsin Association of Women Police (WAWP) 

P.O. Box 2338 

Madison, WI  53701 



 

 

 

A description of the criteria for the awards accompanies this letter. When making your nomination, please attach a 

letter or other documentation explaining why you believe this person is deserving of the award. Letters should give 

specific examples of actions, activities, and behaviors that illustrate the individual’s outstanding achievements 

and/or qualities. This information will help WAWP in selecting the most deserving recipients.  

 

Send this form, your letter, and any other documentation to WAWP, Attn: Award Committee, PO Box 2338, 

Madison, WI 53701. Any questions can be directed to the Award Committee Chair – Inspector Teresa Burchard, 

WAWP Immediate Past President – teresa.burchard@dot.wi.gov 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                                                                          


